
Our delivery program will be partnering with DoorDash to deliver food to those in
Washington and Ramsey County. 



Starting July 11th, we will be changing our delivery days. 

We will now offer deliveries:
Monday 11:00am-3:00pm
Tuesday 11:00am-3:00pm

Wednesday 11:00am-3:00pm



By partnering with DoorDash, you will receive quick, up-to-date information about

your delivery time. 




Please be patient with us during this transition period and reach out with any

questions you have about this change. 

foodshelfdeliverymn@gmail.com

651-390-6507

https://bit.ly/foodshelfdeliverymnrequest



Delivery Program Change FAQ

What personal information will be shared with the
driver?

How will I know when my delivery arrives?

When should I sign up for a delivery?

Why are there only 3 days of deliveries now?

The person delivering your food will not have direct access to your
information. They will be able to call or text you through an app but
will not have your actual phone number.

You will be sent a text with a map, which will show where your
driver is and when your delivery should arrive. The driver will also
text you when they are there. 

If you do not have texting on your phone, the driver will be able to
call you instead. 

We will be changing to only 3 days a week (Monday, Tuesday, and
Wednesday) to make sure everyone will receive a delivery on the
day they signed up for. 

Due to the capacity of each food shelf, there will only be 75
deliveries per day. Please sign up as soon as possible to ensure
that you get a delivery.

If you have any other questions or concerns about
the delivery program change, please email
foodshelfdeliverymn@gmail.com or call 

651-390-6507


